
The Ottawa Senators AAA have been in negotiations with Districts 10 and 11, with a view to 
facilitating the creation of a Major Peewee AAA team representing those Districts for 2012-
2013. 
  
Should the Senators not offer the team, Nepean and Kanata will create a special Association to 
offer a Major Peewee AAA for just the 2012-2013 season. 
  
With the AAA president away from Ottawa until next week, we cannot conclude an agreement 
before June 8 and, therefore, we will not have a firm decision on who will offer the team until 
that date. 
  
Kelli Burke 
District 11 Chair, Kanata 
  
Craig Shouldice 
District 10 Chair, Nepean 
	
  


